
 
 

 

 

   

 

 
 Authorization Letter 

Date:   May 29, 2012  

To whom it may concern:  

We hereby authorize the Regulatory Compliance Manager at Sennheiser Communications, Ms.
Edina Mujan to sign on behalf of our company Sennheiser Electronic Corporation (SEC), in the 
following matters related to the product type approval and certification of our products to FCC:  

-Application forms and report submittal  
-Related correspondence  
-Signing of all documents relating to the above matters and   
-Any other lawful activity necessary to obtain such certification  

This authorization is limited to the product type approval and certification matters for one year from
the date of issue or until rescinded in writing. If you have any questions regarding the authorization,
please don’t hesitate to contact the undersigned.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the
Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, U.S.C.862. Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002 (b), to the application is subject to
denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits.    

Name: John Falcone  
Title:  CEO and President - SEC  
Tel:  +1 860 434 9190  
Fax:  +1 860 434 1759  
e-mail: jfalcone@sennheiserusa.com  


